
For the week of 4/15/24

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Gorski’s 
Kindergarten Class!

Text

  Mrs.  Gorski’s  Kindergarten Class LOVES to read!  We practice 
reading EVERYDAY for more than 30 minutes.  We read 
together, we read independently and we read with a partner.  
Our love for reading has helped us become strong, confident 
readers.  



Here we are reading with a partner.  Reading is even more fun when you do it 
with a friend.  



This week we talked about living and non- 
living things.  The students were able to 

spend some time outside in the courtyard to 
make scientific observations!  They found 

living and non-living things, drew pictures of 
them with words, and placed them on our 

class t-chart!  Great job!

Mrs. Wohlfeill’s  
Kindergarten Class





Butterfly Life Cycle
We had some exciting new additions to our 
classroom this week…our CATERPILLARS! 
We have been watching them each day to 
see the transformation from caterpillar to 
butterfly.  Be sure to ask your child what 

they have observed.

Mrs. Hughes’ First 
Grade Class





Mrs. Becker’s 
First Grade Class

We were able to get back into our normal 
library routine this week. We checked out 
new books and then Ms. Norris read us a 
funny story!



We have spent weeks organizing our 
narrative writing ideas with graphic 
organizers. This week we began 
writing the final drafts of our stories. 



Second Grade Class

This week we 
published  our 
Animal Fiction 
Stories.

Mrs. 
Beller’s





Mrs. Yager’s 
Second 

Grade Class

This week we 
compared how 
life was like in 
the past 
compared to 
life today. 





Ms. Williams’ 
Class

On Friday, we made ice cream in a bag. We watched a video on the 
process of making ice cream. We followed step by step directions 

and enjoyed the treat when it was all finished. 


